Allen, Amber

From: Matthew Coldwell

Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 6:23 PM

To: Allen, Amber

Subject: Re: 916 Bouldin Avenue - HLC Meeting

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello Amber,
| found and read the report for 916 Bouldin Ave. It is well done, thank you!

At this time | do not wish to speak. | am not a good speaker.

But please record me as an interested party that is opposed to granting a demolition permit at this time. | ask that the
commission postpone any decision about this matter until the Neighborhood Association has had time to digest the loss
of this structure. We might even consider applying for a historical conservation district for our neighborhood as your
report recommends. The fine report your office just published does not gives enough time to consider the contents of
the report and formulate an opinion before Monday, June 28, 2021.

With sincere thanks and appreciation to you and your office,

George Matthew Coldwell






